
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 064                      Dated    22.8.2023 

To 

The Chairman, 

 Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 

Sub:-  Cashless IPD treatment for self and dependents at any empanelled hospital, in case of 

emergency 

Dear Sir, 

CIL being a Maharatna Company is known for providing excellent Medical facilities to its working as 
well as retired executives through its various company hospitals and a chain of empaneled hospitals 
spread across the country. 

The retired executives can avail medical services, for self and spouse, in any empaneled or company 
hospital without seeking any referral whatsoever. 

However, the working executives and their dependent children and parents, need to have a referral 
from company doctor for availing treatment in any other company hospital or CIL-empaneled hospital. 
Many a times, executives find it difficult to approach a company doctor for such a referral due to 
various reasons like, 

i) Pre-occupied with official duties at a place far away from normal stay, 
ii) Dependent children are studying at a place away from the duty place of executives, 

iii) Parents are away to their homelands for some exigencies and urgencies 

Under the circumstances, it is requested that these working executives and their dependents may 
kindly be allowed to undergo Cashless IPD treatment at any empaneled hospital in case of emergency, 
without getting referred by company hospital. 

All these beneficiaries can be issued identity cum medical cards, carrying the details of dependents, 
so that they can get the required cashless IPD treatment at any of the empaneled hospitals in the 
hours of emergency. 

It is requested to get this request examined at appropriate level so that necessary orders can be issued 
at the earliest. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

With regards, 

 

 (P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

Cc 
The Coal Secretary, Govt of India, New Delhi 
The CMD, SCCL, Singreni 
 
 


